
 

 
 
 
 

 
PUBLIC HEARING 

 

To Consider Adoption of  
Revisions to Board Policy 6158 and  

Administrative Regulation 6158 Regarding 
Independent Study 

 
 

California Education Code Section 51747 as Amended by AB 130 and 
Section 11701 of Title 5 of the California Code of Regulations 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
A public hearing to solicit the recommendations and comments of members of the public 
regarding the Independent Study Policy. This is an opportunity for parents, staff, and other 
members of the community to address the Governing Board on the proposed revisions to the 
Board of Trustees’ Policy and Administrative Regulation regarding Independent Study, 
including with respect to the following: 

 
 The scope of the District’s existing or prospective use of Independent Study as an 

instructional strategy 
 The District’s purpose in authorizing independent study 
 Factors bearing specifically on the maximum realistic lengths of assignments and 

acceptable numbers of missed assignments for specific populations of pupils 
 

The Public Hearing will be held during the next scheduled 
Special Meeting of the Board of Trustees at 

6:00 p.m. on Thursday, August 19, 2021 
 

The meeting will be held via Zoom 
No Physical Location 

 
Copies of the proposed draft policies are available for review on our district website at 
www.pacificasd.org.  Any stakeholder may appear virtually before the Pacifica School District 
Board of Trustees and speak to the Independent Study item or any item therein. 

 


